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Dear OpenPeppol Members, 
 
The eDelivery Community (eDEC) is an important forum for Peppol members to collaborate for the 
seamless operation and growth of the e-Delivery network. 
 
As the responsible senior executive officer for the Australian Peppol Authority, I am invested in 
ensuring the success of Peppol. I want to not only ensure stability and sustainability of the network, but 
also to focus on the innovation and changes needed to ensure Peppol meets the needs of its growing 
participants and users, now and into the future. By doing so, I aim to ensure that Peppol is well 
positioned to continue to be the preeminent framework, making it the best choice for countries, 
Service Providers and End Users, so that it continues to expand its reach globally.  
 
As participants in the Peppol network continues to grow and expand into new countries and service 
areas, we need to ensure the infrastructure is ready to meet the higher demands placed on its use and 
is ready to support new areas of development. In the e-Delivery community there are several focus 
areas which are important to achieve this: 
 

• Sustainability – continue to implement improvements to support a contemporary, resilient, 
secure, and scalable Peppol network, such as enhancements to the Peppol Directory and 
SML.  

• Continuous Transaction Control (CTC) – to support growing interest from many countries 
towards real-time Continuous Transaction Controls (CTC), the Peppol network must 
innovate or risk becoming obsolete.  

• International Invoicing – implement eDelivery domain changes needed to support Peppol 
International Invoicing (PINT), including supporting a Proof-of-Concept exercise. PINT is 
important to ensuring Peppol remains at the forefront of eInvoicing and continues to be an 
attractive proposition for countries to achieve global interoperability. 

• New reporting mechanism – support the development of a reporting mechanism to 
implement the new reporting policy as part of the new Peppol Agreement framework. 

• Global collaboration – support discussions on the Global Interoperability Framework (GIF) 
and with European E-Invoicing Service Providers Association (EESPA).  

• Global developments – it is important to follow global developments (e.g. the Business 
Payment Coalition market pilot in the U.S.) to ensure Peppol remains the framework of 
choice. 

I will bring my experience in shaping and leading large-scale, complex IT changes and 
transformational programs of work to identify, facilitate and embed change and innovation to 
improve the operation of the eDelivery network. As a strategic leader, and strong collaborator, I will 
work cohesively with peers and stakeholders to deliver pragmatic solutions and create strong 
governance frameworks and support processes to ensure the continued success of change initiatives.  

I believe I can bring this experience to the Peppol eDEC to help the network continue to grow and 
prosper for all its members and users. 

I look forward to the opportunity to working closely with you. 

Regards 

Elly Stinchcombe 


